
NEDP Zeh School March 2016 Newsletter 

 

Dear Families, 
 
Hope your February vacation was relaxing and fun! Children who 
attended the program during our break spoke of a fun filled week. 
They enjoyed many projects and activities. Looking forward, the April 
vacation sign up sheet will be available soon. I will inform you when 
more information is posted.  
 
Please say hello to our new staff member Jayanne Clark. Ms.J will be 
joining us as an assistant teacher. She is a junior at Algonquin High 
School. She enjoys spending time outside playing organized games 
of basketball, kickball, and our all time favorite….Doctor Dodge ball. 
Welcome Ms. J.! 
 
Starting  March 7th the gym will be closed temporally. Project 
Adventure has started and much of the equipment is set up 
throughout the gym. Weather permitting we will start our day outside 
and on rainy or snowy days we will be in the cafeteria.  
 
March 10th is the scheduled half-day. The sign-up sheet for that 
day is available only to children who attend the program on 
Thursdays.  The deadline to sign-up for this day is Thursday March 
3rd! Children should plan on bringing a lunch. Drinks will be provided. 
We are planning a variety of fun activities including a ‘”march 
madness” recycle project. Please send in any small boxes, 
containers, empty paper towel rolls, or any recycled materials that 
can be taped and glued.  We also will have a special ice cream 
sundae treat for snack. Looking forward to a busy afternoon. 
 

Reminder: March 25 is Good Friday. School is closed. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please see me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patricia Bogosian (Site Coordinator) 
NEDP Staff 


